
 

 

You can find more information in the Safety checklist for leaders and at scouts.org.uk/safety   

12th Shavington Scout Group – Scouts – Indoor Climbing (Kilnworx) – May 2022 

Name of 
activity, event, 
and location 

12th South West Cheshire Shavington Scouts 
 
Indoor climbing 
Kilnwork 
Wycliffe Street, Stoke-on-Trent, ST6 3ET 
 

Date of risk 
assessment 

May 22 Name of person 
doing this risk 
assessment 

Chris Wood 

Date of next 
review 

Ahead of any future visits to 
Kilnworx 

 

Kilnworx risk 
assessment 2022.pdfThe document attached is a comprehensive Risk Assessment from Kilnworx, and covers all risk aspects related to the actual climbing element of the visit. The Scout leaders are in no position to 
‘second-guess’ any of these risks. Therefore, the below risks are general Scouting ones only and not related to the tour specifically.  
 

What hazard have you 
identified? 

What are the risks from it? 

Who is at risk? How are the risks already controlled? 
What extra controls are needed? 

What has changed that needs to be thought 
about and controlled? 

A hazard is something 
that may cause harm or 
damage. 
The risk is the harm that 
may occur from the 
hazard. 
 

For example: 
young 
people, 
adult 
volunteers,  
visitors 

Controls are ways of making the activity safer by removing or 
reducing the risk.   
For example, you may use a different piece of equipment or you 
might change the way you do the activity. 

Keep checking throughout the activity in 
case you need to change what you’re 
doing or even stop the activity.  
 
This is a great place to add comments 
which will be used as part of the review. 

Behaviour - Risk of over 
excitement 

All Present Everyone to follow section code of conduct that sets clear 
expectations and behaviour standards. 
 

 

Emergency aid All Present A qualified first aider will be present throughout the activity. 
 
A first aid kit will be on site during the activity. 

 

Reluctance to be involved YP If any Young Person does not wish to take part, this is fine. They 
will likely not come along to the evening, but if there is a change 
of mind on the night, these YP can stay sit out in the viewing area 
with a leader. 

 

 


